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8th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Science Week: 11th – 15th  March – Time 
 
Next week is British Science Week and we will be celebrating this in school with all things science! 
The theme of the week will be ‘Time’. The children will be taking part in activities throughout the 
week planned to get the children excited and engaged about science. Please look at the British 
Science Week website for more information: 
 
Homepage - British Science Week 
 
Throughout the week, we will also be exploring the theme of ‘Smashing Stereotypes’ where we will 
celebrating diverse people and careers in science and engineering. 
 
Smashing Stereotypes - British Science Week 
 
Science Week will be a great opportunity for science to take centre stage and for the children to get 
involved, and really embrace how exciting science can be. We hope that these hands on experiences 
will inspire children further in their love of learning and interest in Science. Furthermore, we hope it 
will raise the profile of science within our school. We trust that you will feel as excited about the 
week as we do in school. 
 
We're all looking forward to an exciting science week!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

H. Moloney 

 

Miss H Moloney 
Science Co-ordinator 
 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/?gad_source=1&gclid=CjwKCAiAxaCvBhBaEiwAvsLmWCXhFUKxMqinPQd5W5pGagmm5PdTVzWChtndApm47TMSnrClbWFxUBoCOPMQAvD_BwE
https://www.britishscienceweek.org/smashing-stereotypes/

